
Annual General Meeting of PTA 2024-25 

 
A new executive body of the Parent-Teacher Association is being formed for the session 2024-25 

at Government College Jhandutta. The meeting will be held on 22nd September, 2024. This 

meeting will be held in the Examination Hall of the college at 10:30 am. All parents are 

requested to attend this important meeting. Please do not forget to bring your Aadhaar card and 

your child's College identity card. Your presence and active participation is very important for 

the future of our students and to create a collaborative environment between parents and 

teachers. 


